
I-57 Access Study
South of Wilmington-Peotone Rd. to North of Manhattan-Monee Rd.

UPCOMING PUBLIC MEETING
Wednesday, November 13, 2024  •  3:00 PM - 6:00 PM

Will County Fair Atrium  •  710 S West Street, Peotone, IL 60468

Complete the I-57 Access Study survey at our upcoming meeting 
or online on our website. 

We want your feedback! 

Learn about the I-57 
Access Study

What is the I-57 Access Study?
The I-57 Access Study aims to evaluate and propose improvements that will meet travel demand in the 
study area for the year 2050. This study area includes I-57 from Wilmington-Peotone Rd. in Peotone, IL to 
Manhattan-Monee Rd. in Monee, IL.

Join us to provide your input and 
learn about the Phase I, preliminary 
engineering and environmental 
study, for improving access to I-57.

Check out our website, and 
subscribe to our contact list below!

Tiny.cc/AccessI57

AccessI57Study@gmail.com

In-person:  Wednesday, November 13, 2024, 3:00 PM - 6:00 PM

Email:  AccessI57Study@gmail.com

The outreach efforts are accessible to people with disabilities. Anyone needing special assistance 
including Spanish interpretation should contact Anna Kutryn at (847) 705-4569. Persons planning to 
attend who will need a sign language interpreter or other similar accommodations should notify the 
Department’s TTY/TTD (866) 273-3681 at least five (5) days prior to the meeting.

Mail:  Illinois Department of Transportation
Bureau of Programming
Attn: Anna Kutryn, P.E.
201 West Center Court
Schaumburg, IL 60196-1096

www.Tiny.cc/AccessI57

